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April 15, 2020 TO: ICI Global Regulated Funds Committee RE: Mark Your Calendar:
Telephonic Meeting for Asia-Based Members of ICI Global Regulated Funds Committee on
14 May
 

Please mark your calendar for the next meeting for Asia-based members of the ICI Global
Regulated Funds Committee on Thursday, 14 May from 9.00-10.30 a.m. HKT. This
meeting will be telephonic.

We will circulate an agenda within the next couple weeks, as well as the dial-in information
for the call. If there are particular items or issues that you would like included in the
agenda, please let us know. 

 

Linda M. French
Assistant Chief Counsel, ICI Global
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